
 

  

 

 

The Emmanuel Eye 
                                                     We see you and all the amazing things you do! 
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Dear families, 

Thank you all for another fabulous week of learning. As you will be aware, Emmanuel 

now have Times Tables Rockstars to help children develop fluency and confidence on 

times tables. Once children have achieved 100% on Reflex, they will receive their logins. 

Join the battle for the fastest Studio time. At the moment, Mrs Duke and Matthew from 

Y6 are locked in battle for top spot with mind-blowing times! 

Our Year 4 class are also competing against Year 4 children from across DSAT. The 

class are currently in 14th position but we have until March 8th to climb the table. We’ve 

got this! 

Finally, a child reported to us this week that they felt uncomfortable because an adult 

was smoking at the school gates. This was not seen by school staff or reported by 

adults but please could we politely ask for this to remain a non-smoking area. 

Best wishes from Mrs Thorpe 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

An Eye on Upcoming Events 

➢ Year 6 Theatre trip 7th 

March. 

➢ World Book Day. We will 

dress up on March 8th due 

to the Y6 trip. Pyjamas, 

comfy clothes, uniforms 

and costumes all welcome.  

➢ Food Bank Collection Day is 

also March 8th. 

➢ Neurodiversity week 

➢ Science Family Workshop 

13th March as part of 

science week. 

➢ Reports to be sent out 27th 

March. 

 

An Eye on Attendance  

 

Class Attendance 

Y3NB 95% 

Y3AM 96.7% 

Y4HH 90.3% 

Y5MH 98.5% 

Y5/6RC 94.3% 

Y6JS/MD 88.6% 

Well done to our weekly attendance winners 

Y5MH! Extra playtime for you all, fantastic! 



 Headteacher’s Awards 

 

Gold Awards 

 

       An Eye on Success! 
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A huge well done to our amazing Gold Award winners this week! 

Charlie from Y3NB For showing great concentration and focus this week. Well 
done Charlie, we are all really proud of your efforts! 

Archie from Y3AM For showing amazing sporting behaviours this week. Sheffield 
United were really impressed with you Archie. Well done, we are 
so proud of you! 

Theo from Y4HH For making such sensible choices and showing maturity in 
being able to manage distractions. Well done Theo, you are 
awesome! 

Skyla from Y5MH For being such a sensible role model and showing the 
‘Emmanuel way’ to others. We are so proud of you Skyla, well 
done! 

Henry from Y5/6RC For always making the right choice and always striving to be 
the best you can be. We could not ask any more of you Henry, 
you are fantastic! 

Raquel fromY6JSMD For answering questions in such a detailed and thoughtful way. 
Well done Raquel, we are so proud of you! 

A huge thank you and congratulations to this week’s star readers- Rhylee, Ben, Maggie, Abe, 

Josh and Laney. Please come to choose one of our donated books. Keep up the good work 

everyone. 

Class of the week are Y3NB, chosen for showing friendship and care to one another in a way 

that really warmed my heart! 

The class chosen this week for moving around school in a sensible, respectful manner are 

Y5/6RC. You are amazing role models, showing us all the ‘Emmanuel Way’. 

 

 

 

 

 

And Jesus concluded, “In your opinion, which of these three acted like a neighbour towards 

the man attacked by robbers?” 

The teacher of the Law answered “The one who was kind to him.” (Luke 10.36) 



 

 

An Eye on special 

events and 

achievements in school 

and in our community 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                         

 

 

 

Massive congratulations this week 

to two of our Year 6 pupils. Laney 

and Matthew have both achieved 

Black Belt 2nd Dan. 

This is an amazing achievement 

and we are extremely proud of 

you both! 

Well done to Laila in Year 5 who has now 

mastered cantering. We are really proud of you 

Laila, thankyou for the videos you sent as well. 

Great posture and confidence! 

Huge well done to Fred in Year 5 who 

has achieved his Black Belt in Karate 

this week. Everyone at Emmanuel is so 

proud of you Fred, congratulations! 

Congratulations to Eliza in Year 3 who 

has now completed stage 4 swimming. 

Well done from everyone at 

Emmanuel! 


